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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Constance White, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Jamie Dalton, Utility Analyst II 
  Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
  Sam Liu, Utility Analyst II 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
 
Date:  April 23, 2007 
 
Ref:   Docket No. 07-035-T14.  Advice Filing 07-14 – Schedule No. 107 – Proposed 

Solar Incentive Program – Request for Time Extension 
 

 
REQUEST 

The Division of Public Utilities (Division) requests an extension of time of approximately 45 

days to fully evaluate the filing, Rocky Mountain Power’s proposed Solar Incentive program, 

Docket Number 07-035-T14. The original filing was submitted on April 4, 2007, with the 

Division’s response due to the Commission on April 26, 2007. 

 

ISSUE 

The Division is concerned that the current filing lacks sufficient information regarding program 

cost-effectiveness or other justifications, and long-term objectives. On April 19, 2007, Division 

and Committee of Consumer Services (CCS) staff met with Company and Utah Clean Energy 

representatives to discuss questions and concerns about the program. The Company agreed to 

conduct additional analysis to address Division and CCS issues raised at this meeting. It is 
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estimated that an additional 45 days will be needed for the Company to complete this effort. It is 

anticipated that the proposed program will be re-filed in mid-June once the additional analysis is 

complete. The Division therefore requests that the Commission extend the deadline for review of 

this program, and will respond promptly to the revised filing. 

 

CC: Rea Petersen, DPU 

 Jeff Larsen, RMP 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Dan Gimble, CCS 

 


